
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Human Services Advisory Commission 

& 
Scottsdale Housing Agency Governing Board  

 
Ruth Place Open House  

 

Notice of Quorum 
 

3:00 p.m., Wednesday, October 25, 2023  
4140 N. Miller Road,  
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 

 

 

 

The Human Services Advisory Commission and the Scottsdale Housing Agency 
Governing Board have been invited to attend Ruth’s Place open house. 
 
While a quorum of the Human Services Advisory Commission and the Scottsdale 
Housing Agency Governing Board may be in attendance at this event, the members 
of the Human Services Advisory Commission and the Scottsdale Housing Agency 
Governing Board will not engage in any deliberations, decisions, or other legal 
action of the public body. 


